

St John's C. of E. Primary School



School News

15th October 2020

www.abramsaintjohns.wigan.sch.uk

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

16th October – School closes 2nd November – School re-opens

World Mental Health Day

#HelloYellow YOUNGMINDS









A prayer written by one of our Year 4 pupils

Corona virus please go away,

There are people dying every day,

It's sad to read about the pain, doctors are all in vain, Surely there will be a cure soon,

Please God help us all,

We need a cure,

Everyone is suffering,

I pray every day for this to be over,

Please help the NHS,

We need to work together,

I pray for Mrs Bramhall to get well soon,

Please, please corona go away, hundred's die every

It's destroying our World.

Manny, Year 4

Weekly Memories

Year 4/5 have been studying Stone Age carving and have carved their own animals from bars of soap.





Key Voices

Congratulations to Ellis, Year 6, who has been elected to be Vice Chair on the Key Voices Pupil board.



Parking



No parking

Please remember to be respectful of local residents when dropping off or collecting your child from school. Thank you for your support.



Notices

Flu Vaccinations

The Nasal Flu vaccine has been booked for 20th November. We will once again be sending the permission form digitally on Class Dojo.

Individual Photographs

Individual photographs will be taken in school on 13th November. Due to Covid-19 restrictions, we are unable to offer toddler and sibling photographs this year.

Water Bottles

Could you please ensure that your child has a water bottle in school every day.

Attendance

Congratulations to Year 1 with last week's highest attendance of 98.1%



The world is run by those who turn up!
Attending school every day = 100%
attendance = Zero learning lost

Attending 4 days a week = 80% attendance = more than half a term missed per year.

Make every minute of learning count.

Gold Book winners



Reception – Mason Year 1 - Bella Year 1/2 - Rafael Year 2 - James Year 3 – Josh Year 3/4 – Eva Year 4/5 – Owen Year 5/6 – Tia

Music Star of the Week

Year 6 - Scott



Congratulations to Sam, Year 3/4, for recording some brilliant ostinatos on Garageband.

Sports Star of the Week



Congratulations to Katie, Year 4/5, for applying all theory into practice when evading during dodgeball in PE.

Eco Award



Congratulations to Mason, Year 1, for tidying up work spaces without being asked to and Imogen, Year 3, for putting rubbish in the bin.